
HATE CRIME - L.A. PIERCE COLLEGE 

CASE: 021-00349-8754-521 

ANY INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT:  LASD COMMUNITY COLLEGE BUREAU 
L.A. Pierce College, 6201 Winnetka Ave. Woodland Hills, CA 91371 
ATTENTION: Detective Ramos 323-669-7562 NARamos@lasd.org 

VERIFY INFORMATION BEFORE TAKING ACTION 

Wednesday, November 3, 2021 Created by CCS Crime Analyst:  JLE 

CLERY TIMELY WARNING 

YOUR SAFETY IS A CAMPUS PRIORITY.  PLEASE: 

 In an emergency, call 911 

 Use the buddy system where possible 

 Be aware of your surroundings 

 Call for help immediately if you feel a situation is unsafe 

 Report any suspicious activity or persons to:  

    L.A. County Sheriff’s Department at (818) 719-6450 

For Public Distribution 

On 11/03/21, L.A. County Sheriff’s Department received a report of a hate crime 

that occurred at L.A. Pierce College.  Several flyers were found posted on campus 

threatening harm to individuals of a specific ethnicity.  The flyers depicted several 

photographed students and included racially-motivated threats. This is an ongoing 

investigation with no suspect information at this time.  

Anyone with information about this incident, please contact:  

Detective Ramos with the L.A. County Sheriff’s Department at (323) 669-7562 

 


